
 

VOLUME   XXXXVI                      JANUARY, 2012 MEETING                               Number 1 
  
JANUARY MEETING will be held Sunday January 8th at 2:00 P.M. in the lower level of the Trinity 
United Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street, on the hill west of Uintah Gardens 
Shopping Center, Uintah and 19th Streets.  Guests are welcome at our regular meetings. 
  

                   ADGENDA 
 I.          Introduction of guests and new members 

II.         Secretary’s Report 

III.     Treasurer’s Report 

IV.       Old Business 

V.     New Business 

VI.    January Exhibit Talks 

VII.   Intermission Break 

VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 

IX.    Door Prize Drawings 

X.     Adjournment 

  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! – 2012 

 
November Meeting 

Twenty-three members were in attendance at our Sunday meeting. 
The secretary’s report as published in the October newsletter was given and accepted. 
The treasurer’s report was given and accepted.   

November Business 

George M. reviewed again that the reservations were made for the club’s 2011 Joint Holiday Christmas Party on 
December 13

th 
at the Golden Corral Restaurant. The event would start at 6:00 and go until 9:00, being in the separate 

room at the west end of the restaurant. 

The membership was asked if anyone would be interested in being a Society officer.  One member volunteered for 
presidency, Jared K., Frank’s grandson. After discussion it was decided that Jared would be “president in training” with 
Frank K, and Don P. as vice presidents.  The secretary and treasurer positions remained the same. 

  

November Door Prize Winners 

Winners of our door prizes were: Mark E., George M., Duane C., Gerome W., Chuck M., and Ed H. 
  

Volunteer Prize Winners 

The two winners of our show volunteer drawings were: Bill C. and Milt N. 
  

Holiday Party 

The event turned out well with seventy-four members and guests attending.  The changes for door prizes at our 
Holiday Party worked out very well.  All prizes were wrapped in sealed envelopes and distributed by club officers.  The 
two categories of prizes were; more valued prizes for members and special valued for guests.  Two Grand Door Prizes 
were won by member’s wives. 

  Both awards for 2011, (the Overton and Henderson) were won by Terry C., who accepted award plaques for the 
events.   Congratulations Terry!! 

To my surprise, ANA president, Tom Hallenbeck was there and presented me, George, with a presidential award for 
service to the numismatic community.  Thank you to Tom, the ANA and the clubs for this award. 

  
Weather Warnings 

Over the last couple weeks, in Colorado, we have had exceptionally warm conditions.  Please use good judgment if 
you are not notified of a cancellation during bad weather.  I would try to notify all regular members by E-mail or 
telephone, ahead of time, but if in doubt, my number is in the book.  We don’t want any members risking their life to 
attend a Society meeting. 

    
January Exhibit Talks 

All members are invited to bring an item(s) to show for our exhibit talk session.  All that is needed is displaying the 
item(s) with a short talk or explanation of the exhibit. 
  

January Dues Due 

Starting at this January meeting, I will be accepting 2012 individual dues of $2.00 and family dues of $3.00 which 
have remained the same for the last forty-five years!  

   
ANA’s Web Space Page 

Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this and ask the 
membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site.   
  

Coin Show Exhibits  

 Please start thinking about a numismatic subject for your 2012 coin show exhibit.  The sign up form for exhibiting is 
on our Society web page.  As always, numismatic awards will be given for participating with the exhibits and for winning 
exhibits. 
 

Coin Show Volunteers  

To be eligible for our monthly volunteer drawings at both clubs we ask for two hours of help during set-up and/or take-
down and two hours of being a greeter at the registration table during the 2012 coin show. 
 

November Exhibit Talks were presented by four members 

1.)   Don P.  (Sample Tokens) showed sample pieces for the Coin Clubs Anniversary in 2012 

2.)   Terry C.  (Commemorative Pieces) coins, tokens, wooded nickels used by clubs for club occasions 

3.)   Gerome W.  (Anatomy of a Note) deciphering facts of a National Bank Note 

4.)   Helena B.  (East Germany Find) showing information of a recently found hoard 
  

November Exhibit Award was presented to Don P. 

  

George Mountford, Secretary 


